
 

Term 3 2023 

We hope that you had a lovely Christmas and that the children are 
looking forward to another busy term full of lots of fun learning!.   

 We are continuing our topic is Stone, Fire and Ice in Term 3. 
Here are some of the exciting things we will be learning this term… 

 

  

Topic 
 Our topic for Term 3 is a continuation of Stone, Fire and Ice which will finish 
at the end of this term we will continue to have a strong focus on history as 
well as becoming geologists! The children will be looking at different types 

of rocks and their uses. 
 

Maths 

In Maths this term we will be focusing on 
multiplication and division.  The children 

will be learning to use formal written 
methods for this.  They will also answer a 
range of problem solving questions. The 
children will also be looking at measuring 

length and perimeter. 

English 

In Reading, we will continue our class reader, 
text Stig of the Dump. In writing, we will be 

developing their writing skills through writing 
historical narratives and instructional writing. 

We will also be working on skills such as 
prepositions, adverbs and homophones. 

 

Reminders 
Tuesday mornings will be our swimming slots.  
Please try to be punctual to school on these 
days and bring in a full swimming kit (which 

includes swimming shorts/costume and a 
towel).  

 Please ensure that Reading Records are signed 
when children read – this should be daily. The 

children will get a chance to change their 
books throughout the week. The reading quiz 

can be done in the classroom or at home.  
 
 
 

Notices: 

3/1/23 First day back at school 

13/1/23 Charles Darwin Class Assembly 

8/2/23-Parents Evening 

10/2/23 Last Day of Term 

 

 

 



Outdoor Learning dates 


